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THE Alliance Announces Transpacific-East Coast Change 

 

Dear Valued HMM Customer,  

 

In consideration of the current market situation, THE Alliance will make changes to the Transpacific-East Coast 

Network by temporarily suspending EC4 service from week 46 and updating the existing EC1, EC2 and EC5 

service until further notice.  

 

These adjustments aim to provide customers a frequent and comprehensive service coverage, the effective 

sailing to be announced shortly.  

 

• EC4: To be suspended until further notice  

 

• EC1: Updated service with Xiamen call  

- Kaohsiung – Xiamen (new) – Yantian – Yangshan – Ningbo – Pusan – (Panama) – Manzanillo – New 

York – Norfolk – Charleston – Savannah - Manzanillo – (Panama) – Rodman – Kaohsiung 

 

• EC2: Updated service with Yantian call  

- Qingdao – Yantian (new) – Ningbo – Yangshan – Pusan – (Panama) – Cartagena – Savannah – 

Charleston – Wilmington – Norfolk – Cartagena – (Panama) – Pusan – Qingdao  

 

• EC5: Updated service with Charleston and New York WB call  

- Laem Chabang – Cai Mep – Singapore – Colombo – (Suez) – Halifax – New York – Norfolk – 

Savannah – Jacksonville – Charleston (new) – New York (new) – Halifax – (Suez) – Jebel Ali – 

Singapore – Laem Chabang 

 

We appreciate your continued support of HMM. If you have further questions, please contact your local sales 

representative or our Dallas Customer Service Center at 1-877-749-8632. Thank you. 

 

Kind Regards,  

HMM America 

 


